
To whom it may concern,

  There are over 275,000  CHL holders here in Oregon. 

We are responsible people. 

If you pass this ridiculous bill, you will be making a huge mistake. 

If you take the time to learn the facts, the only logical vote will be “NO” on SB 554


Concealed carry permit holders are not the problem, but they may be part of the solution.

	 •	 Noted criminologist John Lott found that, as a group, concealed carry permit 
holders are some of the most law-abiding people in the United States. The rate at which they 
commit crimes generally and firearm crimes specifically is between one-sixth and one-tenth of 
that recorded for police officers, who are themselves committing crimes at a fraction of the rate 
of the general population.

	 •	 Between 2007 and 2015, murder rates dropped 16 percent and violent crime 
rates dropped 18 percent, even though the percentage of adults with concealed carry permits 
rose by 190 percent.

	 •	 Regression estimates show a significant association between increased permit 
ownership and a drop in murder and violent crime rates. Each percentage point increase in 
rates of permit-holding is associated with a roughly 2.5 percent drop in the murder rate.

	 •	 Concealed carry permit holders are often “the good guy with a gun,” even 
though they rarely receive the attention of the national media. Concealed carry permit holders 
were credited with saving multiple lives in:

	 •	 Rockledge, Florida (2017);

	 •	 Antioch, Tennessee (2017);

	 •	 Arlington, Texas (2017);

	 •	 Lyman, South Carolina (2016);

	 •	 Winton, Ohio (2015);

	 •	 Conyers, Georgia (2015);

	 •	 New Holland, South Carolina (2015);

	 •	 Chicago, Illinois (2015);

	 •	 Philadelphia, Pennsylvania (2015);

	 •	 Darby, Pennsylvania (2015);

	 •	 Chicago, Illinois (2014);

	 •	 Portland, Oregon (2014); and

	 •	 Spartanburg, South Carolina (2012).


Here are eight stubborn facts to keep in mind about gun violence in America:

	 1.	 Violent crime is down and has been on the decline for decades.

	 2.	 The principal public safety concerns with respect to guns are suicides and 
illegally owned handguns, not mass shootings.

	 3.	 A small number of factors significantly increase the likelihood that a person will 
be a victim of a gun-related homicide.

	 4.	 Gun-related murders are carried out by a predictable pool of people.

	 5.	 Higher rates of gun ownership are not associated with higher rates of violent 
crime.

	 6.	 There is no clear relationship between strict gun control legislation and homicide 
or violent crime rates.

	 7.	 Legally owned firearms are used for lawful purposes much more often than they 
are used to commit crimes or suicide.

	 8.	 Concealed carry permit holders are not the problem, but they may be part of the 
solution.

Each of these facts is firmly based on empirical data. 
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If you take time to read through ALL the data. 

The only logical response would be to vote "NO" on SB 554


Thank you,

Mr. Jarrett Rose



